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National Plant Germplasm System Database: 
GRIN (Genetic Resources Information Network) holds accessions (and inventory) specific information for:
· Collection site information (habitat, georeferencing, origin)

· Ex situ maintenance details (plant form, curator, location)

· Phenotypic data (based on descriptors as decided by Crop Germplasm Committees)

· Molecular data

· Requesting germplasm from the NPGS

GRIN recent improvements:

· Added tables for molecular data.

· Molecular data for Rosaceae crops is actively being collected and loaded into GRIN for NPGS collections of wild Malus, Pyrus communis, Prunus, etc…

· Data is publicly available

GRIN improvements underway:

· Developing new public interface to make molecular and phenotypic data more accessible and useable (tabular formats).  If specific data are needed before changes are implemented, contact Gayle Volk or specific sites and we can provide data to you in the needed format.  

· Working toward making these fields interoperable with crop-specific databases and NCBI

· Improving habitat and georeferencing aspects of GRIN fields (to improve future interoperability)

Selected NPGS Genotyping Research projects

· Within the next year, most of the wild Malus collections will be genotyped and species-specific core collections will be developed.

· Most of Pyrus communis collection is already genotyped for fingerprinting and genetic diversity assessments

· Genotyping of Prunus collection is underway

Descriptors have been set up by Crop Germplasm Committees for many Rosaceae species.  Lists of descriptors are attached (or will be e-mailed).  It may be a time to work within the Crop Germplasm Committees to evaluate those descriptor lists to make them more uniform across species of Rosaceae for future comparative genomics work (but you don’t want to change a descriptor for which there is a quantity of data already available).
Collecting phenotypic data across collections is time and resource intensive.  Many repositories would be willing to pursue it if funded.  

Collection trips for bringing wild Rosaceae germplasm into the NPGS are ongoing.  If particular germplasm needs aren't being met, then they can be included in the future (discuss at CGC meetings and with curator).

